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I am for LD 1971, An Act to Protect Workers in This State by Clarifying the 
Relationship of State and Local Law Enformcement Agencies with Federal 
Immigration Authorities. 

The events of the last few months demonstrate that the Federal government is daily 
overstepping its boundaries and no longer living in accordance with the Constitution 
of the United States, in which individuals may not be detained and imprisoned 
without due process. 
To protect vulnerable populations in Maine, we must insure a separation of powers 
between police departments and federal agencies who are ignoring the rule of law and
operating with impunity. 
I believe that there needs to be set in place safeguarding limits of information that 
Maine agencies may share with federal immigration enforcement. 
Please vote for this bill and help insure that Maine families cannot be randomly torn 
apart and that all Mainers have protection from detainment and deportation without 
due process. Thank you again for this bill. 


